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October 25, 2022 
   

    
 
Michael Topper 
Via email: 134445-59309860@requests.muckrock.com   
 
RE: Public Information Request for Data on School Resource Officers 
 
Dear Mr. Topper:  
 
We received your Public Information Request for shift schedules and other types of information on 
School Resource Officers employed by the Sheriff’s Department. Although the information you 
have requested will primarily be releasable under the Public Information Act, your request is for 
information over a 10 year period. As a result, your request will generate a large volume of records.  
Most of the records you requested are in archives and are not maintained electronically.  They must 
be manually located and copied. This will result in a high estimate of charges. Therefore, we are 
requesting that you narrow down your request under the requirements of Texas Government Code 
Section 552.222 (b) that we may search for and retrieve the records that you have requested in a 
timely manner. 
 
Under the requirements of Texas Government Code Section 552.222(d), you have 61 days to 
respond to this letter.  If you do not respond to this letter within 61 days, your Public Information 
Act request will be considered to be withdrawn and will not be processed further. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Elizabeth Lutton, 
Legal Advisor 


